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Dear Friend,

Summer is quickly approaching as we, the Glorious Light youth department are

busy planning for the fourth annual CRY FOR MERCY to be held on August 27ú 2üI
from l0AM until dusk. This day of community fl¡n and fellowship includes songs, food,
games, prizes, bounce¡s, backpack giveaways, and much, much more! This year we will
also conclude with a candlelight rally for peace. Although Glorious Light is hosting the
event, there will be participation for various churches, cultures, and organizations. We are

not pushing doctrines, just unity in faith and community.
Vy'e request permission to use the Hamilton Park (Mead St) for the main stage,

food, and entertainment. We will need garbage cans, the bathrooms opened for the public
and the streets blocked off from 17û to 18û St. Members of our youth department have
met with the area neighborhood watch to discuss troubling issues that they are facing, but
it would be wonderful to have other offrcials of Racine support these efforts.

For site confirmation, or if you have any questions please contact us in one of the
forms listed below. We look forward to hearing from you. Thank you in advance for your
support.

Sis Regina Barry
Youth LeaderlProj ect Coordinator
Barry. regina@ emai l. com
(262)672-0812
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Project Coordinator
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